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Streets, Sewer, and Sanitation Meeting Minutes 
November 7, 2022 

2:15 PM 
 
 
The Streets, Sewer and Sanitation Committee meeting was called to order at 2:15 PM on 
Monday, November 7, 2022, at the Marysville Borough Office.  Present were Committee 
Members Lance Barthel, John Edkin and Jackie Zulli, Committee Chair.  Also present were 
Sewer Operators Lonnie Sarver and Pete Boele; Maintenance worker Ken Miller Borough 
Engineer, Greg Rogalski and Borough Manager, Zachary Border.    
     
        New Business 
 

1. Review of the October Minutes 
 
The minutes were reviewed by the committee and no changes were made.  
  

2. Rockville Pump Station  

 
There were 5 homes that closed in Phase 3, but the pump station was not delivered the so 

the developer come up with the idea to have the wet well pumped every other day and then 

take the waste and dump into a manhole so that it could run to the plant. An overflow alarm 

was also required to be put in and a berm was built around in case of an overflow.  The 

committee was okay with the plan, but wanted to have extra pump outs around the 

holidays and wanted to revisit the progress of the pump station in January and all agreed to 

those conditions.  

 

3. Manhole in Fishing Creek  

 
There was a spill in Fishing Creek of sewage.   After the cleanup, Lonnie and Pete noticed a 

hole in the manhole which allowed the sewerage to come out. They did patch the hole, but it 

may not be a permanent fix so the engineer was going to take a look and come back with 

suggestions.  
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4. Skid Loader  
 
The Skid loader was taken out of commission due to safety reasons and after a second 
opinion by Stephenson’s Equipment, it was decided that it would cost as much to fix the old 
machine then to buy a new one. The committee decided to send it to finance to find the 
money to buy a new machine. 
 
    

5. Sheriff Sale 

There was some concern about putting properties up for sheriff sale, no one bidding on the 
property, and then the borough being the owner of the property.  Lance was concerned 
about other liens and the mortgage.  Zach was going to check with Dan to make sure the 
borough would not be responsible for liens.    
 

Old Business  
 
1. Cameras for the Wastewater Treatment Plant  

This was moved back to the full council for discussion.  

 
2. Trash Contract  

Committee members would come up with what they would want in the trash contract for 

next year.  

 

  


